
US CENSUS PRESS CONFERENCE
TODAY AT 11:30 am

Governor Ducey and U.S. Census Bureau Director, Steven Dillingham, will be holding a press
conference today with community leaders to remind all Arizonans to complete the 2020
Census. 

The 2020 Census will provide a snapshot of our nation—who we are, where we live, and so
much more.

The results of this once-a-decade count determine the number of seats each state has in the
House of Representatives. They are also used to draw congressional and state legislative
districts.

Over the next decade, lawmakers, business owners, and many others will use 2020 Census
data to make critical decisions. The results will show where communities need new schools,
new clinics, new roads, and more services for families, older adults, and children.

The results will also inform how hundreds of billions of dollars in federal funding are allocated
to more than 100 programs, including Medicaid, Head Start, block grants for community mental
health services, and the Supplemental Nutrition Assistance Program, also known as SNAP. 

Arizonans have until the end of the month to respond to the Census. 

You can watch on any local TV station or through this online link HERE.

https://www.youtube.com/c/dougducey/live
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